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A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday, June 4th, 2014 at 

26651 S Valencia.  Directors Elizabeth Fulghum, Joe Overton, Gary Jones, and Recording Secretary Margarita 

Lozoya and Pat O’Malley from the public were in attendance.   

 

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance 

� The meeting was called to order on Wednesday June 4th, at 7:00PM. 

Call to the public 

� A call to public was made.  Pat O’Malley was in attendance. Pat gave some input to the issue of upcoming 

EPA regulations that may impact our commercial customers. He will make contact with the Arizona Farm 

Bureau to see if they can shed any light on the subject. 

 

Old Business 

� May minutes were read and approved. 

 

New Business 

 

� Navajo pump order has been placed; waiting on concrete. 

� 2014 budget has been approved for upcoming improvements and maintenance.   

� Ways to improve irrigation policies for new costumers was discussed.  

� An upcoming meeting will be held in June or July to discuss the widening of Riggs Road, 

more details to come. 
 

Adjournment 

� Joe Overton moved to adjourn the meeting. 

� Gary Jones seconded the motion. 

� The meeting was adjourned at 7:29 pm. 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Elizabeth Fulghum       

 

______________________________________________ 

Joe Overton    

  

 

______________________________________________ 

Gary Jones 


